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Planning Next Steps in El Salvador 

 

In March 2018, Dr. 

Stacey Connaughton, 

Purdue Peace Project 

(PPP) Director, and 

Jessica Berns, PPP 

consultant, met with 

collaborators in El 

Salvador to plan future 

initiatives.  

 

On the heels of a 

violence prevention 

initiative related to the 

March 2018 local level 

elections, PPP was 

invited to collaborate 

with multiple actors to 

help prevent violence 

during the 2019 

presidential elections. 

We look forward to 

working with colleagues in Cabanas and San Salvador on this forthcoming initiative. 

 

Learn more: To find out more about the PPP’s work in El Salvador, visit 

https://cla.purdue.edu/ppp/projects/elsalvador.html 

 

 

PPP Director Dr. Stacey Connaughton and PPP Consultant Jessica Berns meet 

with the Comisión Interinstitucional in San Isidro, El Slavaldor, in 2017. Members 

of the comisión have been working to prevent violence related to water 

management and the recent local elections in their community. 
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